
 

 

HOLLYBROOK CONDO ASSOCIATION 

Board of Directors Meeting 

May 21,2019 

 

 

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm.  

 

Those in attendance were Annie Dowdell, Sara Zini, and Sandra Crawford. 

 

MINUTES/FINANCIALS 

 

The previous board minutes were read and approved. The financial report was also approved. 

 

BUSINESS 

 

BB Barnes will be coming to do the approved planting on Monday, May 27, 2019. 

 

The annual pool party will be held from 3-6 on July 4, 2019. 

 

The Sweeten Creek Road Widening project has been pushed back to 2023.  

 

Water issues in Unit 51 will be taken care of by Richard. 

 

The Budget Ratification Meeting was held April 16, 2019 and the budget was approved by the 

community. 

 

We have new neighbors in the following units: Unit 71 - Julie and Gary Cockey, Unit 61, Jeannie Wright 

and son, Unit 51, Leann Morrow and Chris Standsbury, Unit 44, Cindy Morris and son Alexander, Unit 11, 

renters, David and Blue Cummings. Please welcome them to our community. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40pm. 

 

The next meeting will be July 16, at 6:30pm in Unit 41. 

 

Submitted by, 

Sandra Crawford  


